
ADELE S. MERCK 
167 Seagate Road 

Palm Beach, Florida 33480 
 
 
 
 
October 28, 2020 
 
 
Town of Palm Beach 
Building and Zoning Department 
ARCOM 
P. O. Box 2029 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 
Re:  110 Seagate Road 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have reviewed the plans for renovation of the residence at 110 Seagate Road and I support  the 
design for the renovations.  The modifications shown in the plans will not only be consistent with 
the architecture in our it neighborhood but will be a valuable and aesthetic enhancement to the 
street.  Mr. Carlos Musso has always had a passion for design and the renovations will highlight 
a fine example of Mediterranean architecture.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adele S. Merck 
 
 
Sent via email to Kelly Churney 
kchurney@townofpalmbeach.com 
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